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Dear committee, 

 

We strongly oppose this bill. It is anti-democratic and unnecessary. This system of 

mail-in voting has been working very well for Oregonians for decades. It’s especially 

helpful for people with disabilities who might have a hard time getting to the polls to 

vote and it’s helpful for working people as well.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shamron and Kevin Cook 

Oregon City 

 

 


